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Zoning Meeting 
You are warmly invited to attend a meeting to be held next 

Wednesday evening.  This will be an opportunity to gain 

further understanding and ask questions about the 

introduction of an enrolment scheme (zoning) for our school 

and the surrounding Newlands/Paparangi area. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Wednesday 12 September 2018, 6 pm 

Kahurangi Classroom 

RSVP to office@rewarewa.school.nz 

 

 


